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Contract - NW Harnett County Transit Feasibility Study
Gaby Lawlor CAMPO Staff

The NW Harnett County Transit Feasibility Study was funded in the FY24 UPWP. The Request for
Qualifications was open from April 17, 2023 to May 12, 2023. Two proposals were submitted and after scoring
each, a proposal review team met on June 21, 2023, conducted interviews, and selected a preferred
candidate. The proposal review team included representatives from CAMPO, Harnett County, and NCDOT.
After working with the consultant to update the scope to include CAMPOs expanded boundaries and to cover
the appropriate level of public engagement to accomplish the goals of the study, and successfully negotiating
fees for the study, the contract is now ready for execution. The revised fee to complete the updated scope of
work is $306,000.

Requested Action:  Review and approve the contract and scope for the NW Harnett County Transit
Feasibility Study and authorize CAMPO Executive Director to execute the contract.
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